
Testimony in Opposition of in Person Only Voting  

I oppose in-person only voting for the State of Oregon.  

Vote by mail, advance voting, and ballot drop-off have been integral in allowing people to 
vote who would ordinarily have difficulty doing so due to work, transportation, or disability 
issues.  

Please do not take away this integral access to engaged citizenship for Oregon residents.  

 


